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Invitation to Participate in UCSF Research Study
Usability Testing of Virtual Reality 
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What: We are gathering user feedback on virtual reality for pain management. Participants will try on a virtual reality headset and answer questions about pain management and technology. Usability tests will last approximately 60 minutes.
Where: Private offices at Zuckerberg San Francisco General Hospital
Who: You can participate if you meet the following criteria. Participation is voluntary.
· 18 years or older
· Visited the ZSFG pain clinic within the last 6 months
· No history of seizure disorder, vertigo, or claustrophobia
If you participate you will receive $25 as a token of appreciation. 
Why: We want to improve technology so it is more usable for diverse patients. 
More information? 
Contact Jane Lee: jane.lee5@ucsf.edu 
This study is led by Dr. Courtney Lyles and Dr. Urmimala Sarkar
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